
From: Darryl Robinson
To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Don"t Close Mercy Hospital!
Date: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 10:41:58 AM

Dear sir
My name is Darryl Robinson and Mercy Hospital has always been apart of my medical care. If
you close this hospital I don't know where I will go to get follow up care and testing to stay
healthy.
I have gone there to have cancer screenings, foot care, & general medical treatment. Please
allow the Illinois General Assembly to create a rescue plan to release Medicaid payments.
Don't allow this hospital to close! It will place hardship on me and it will cause all the staff
members to lose their jobs.
That's not good! Best regards Mr. Darryl Robinson 53dcrb@gmail.com
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